
 

 
 

 
4th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Children in Need – Friday 18th November 2022 – non-uniform 
 
As a Catholic school, we are committed to fundraising for a range of causes throughout the year and 
we thank you for your continued support, especially at this time of year. 
 
We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 18th November to raise money for Children in Need.  If 
possible, children are to wear something spotty or Pudsey Bear colours (white, yellow or Red).   
 
We ask for a £1 donation per child or £1.50 per family.  All donations are gratefully received and will 
be sent to the BBC Children in Need. 
 
Pudesy Bear merchandise are for sale via your ParentPay account, paid for items will be handed out 
daily from Monday 14th November: 
 
£1.00 - Colouring Competition 
£1.00 - Pudsey Pin Badge 
50p - Pudsey Wrist Band 
 
Mrs Liu will be holding a Pudsey Bear colouring competition for the children to enter at a cost of 
£1.00.  If your child would like to enter please ask them to see their class teacher.  A winner will be 
selected from each class. 
 
Please make donations via your ParentPay account.  If you require assistance using your ParentPay 
account please contact the school office.  Your support in using ParentPay will help the school 
enormously.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Liu 
Children in Need Coordinator  
 

 
 

 


